From: Stark, Stephen (Councillor)
Sent: 15 September 2015 13:47
To: Monck, Sam

Subject: Fleet House NW3

Dear Sam,

This is going from bad to worse. Is there nothing this developer will stop at to destroy Hampstead's
special aspect in their pursuit of their singular selfish objective to build there own property? I trust
that Camden Council will reject this quickly and firmly. I await your reply by return.

As already set out I am of the view that Camden Council have made a huge mistake approving the
closure of the road. I trust that Camden Council will not compound that error further.

Best regards,

Stephen

Councillor Stephen Stark BSc MBA C. Eng MICE
Hampstead Town Ward

Conservative Party

London Borough of Camden

Room 125

Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 9JE

From: Christine Pullen

Sent: 12 September 2015 10:23

To: Whittingham, Gideon

Cc: Stark, Stephen (Councillor); Cardno, Steve
Subject: Application for Fleet House:

Dear Gideon,

Re: planning Application number 2015/5149/T. Tree Allocation TPO ref:C 678 2007

I have just received a notification, via the Camden Planning Alert page, that the above application has
been put in to partially remove three trees, which are covered by TPOs, in the Fenton House footpath
in order to facilitate the demolition/construction work on Fleet House. I was led to understand that
permission would not be given for the footpath to be us as a construction site.

I would like to object to the application, but no information about the person to whom the objection
should be directed is given on the relevant planning page. I am out of the country at present, so will
have to object by email. Can you let me have the email address for the relevant officer in charge?
Many thanks and best wishes,

Christine
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